
From: Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/7/2016 10:11:29 AM
Subject: Automatic reply: Baby Webb Has Arrived!!

Thank you for your message. I will be out of the office on maternity leave from Monday, June 6th through Monday, 
July 25th. Please contact Nicole Priester with scheduling-related requests at nicolepriester@gov.sc.gov, and Katherine 
Haltiwanger at katherinehaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov with all other questions and/or concerns. For immediate assistance, 
please call 803-734-2100.
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